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 I deeply support SB 422. I’m 58 years old, have been riding motorcycles all my life, 

including commuting to work.  

 The bill is so restrictive the way it’s written, I think it would be a benefit for motorcycle 

commuters. We wouldn’t have to worry about getting rear ended.  

Remember, even a slow speed “ fender bender” on a motorcycle can result in broken 

bones. Being able to just keep moving would be a lot safer for us.  


